
-----Original Message----- 
From: Beck, Drew  
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 4:06 PM 
To: Sobota, Tim; Kamp, Charles; Parks, Timothy 
Subject: RE: UW Hosp East: PC conditions language 
 
Tim, Metro's response to the Planning Commission conditions language, 
referenced as item 40 in the February 7 memo, is as follows: 
 
Metro Transit and UW Health staff has met several times regarding bus 
service to the UW Health facility at 4602 Eastpark Boulevard in the 
American Center.  The current plan for service during the first year of 
operation starting Spring 2015 includes the service as specified in item 
40 of the February 7, 2013 memo from Timothy Parks of City Planning.  It 
is anticipated that service would be from East Towne Mall and cover the 
park and ride by the American Center and the parking lot at the UW Clinic 
East.  UW Health is committed to covering the estimated annual cost of 
$300,000 as well as providing the necessary infrastructure for the bus 
service including bus pull-ins on both sides of the street in front of the 
hospital. 
 
There would be a 3 to 5 year evaluation period during which staff from 
both organizations would regularly review the potential need for 
adjustments, including other development occurring that would require 
revised financial arrangements to pay for transit services to that area. 
 
--Drew Beck, Planning & Scheduling Manager 
Metro Transit, Madison, WI 
(608) 266-6599; Fax: 267-8778 

 


